
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check your email or our website before heading to a meeting to ensure the location has not changed.     

Upcoming Programs 
 

November 2, 2023, 6:30 p.m.   
Program:  Memory Quilt Trunk Show/Discussion, Darletta Poos 
Location Change:  
Tway House, 10235 Timberwood Circle, Louisville, KY 
40223 
 

Memory quilts can be made from most any fiber.  In our 
discussion we will be talking about how to dissect clothing and 
other items which hold memories for loved ones.   There will 
be a trunk show of family collections made by grandmothers, 
great grandmother, and myself.  The things my family holds as 
a treasure may be a surprise 
 
Bring an item of clothing you would like to include in a project. 
 
 
 
November 16, 2023, 10:00 a.m.   
Program:  Ricky Tims Convergence Pattern, Barbara Rogers 
Jeffersonian Kentucky Room 
10617 Taylorsville Road, Jeffersontown, KY 40299 
 
We will be cutting, sewing, and pressing, so bring appropriate supplies.  
Design wall space will be provided for laying out your work. 
 
Supplies:  

• a neutral thread 
• A black sharpie and white chalk for making dark and light fabric. 
• 4 fat quarters.  Batiks work best, but anything will do.  They 

should have some contrast, so don’t pick same-looking colors. 
• Regular sewing supplies. 
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November 2023 



December 7,  2023, 6:30 p.m.   
Jeffersonian Kentucky Room 
10617 Taylorsville Road, Jeffersontown, KY 40299 

 
All members are invited to the Nimble Thimbles Christmas Dessert Party 
at the Jeffersonian’s Kentucky Room on Thursday, December 7, at  
6:30 p.m.  It will be a dessert night only.  Bring your favorite Christmas 
cake, pie, cookies, or other goodie.  Drinks will be provided 
 
Also, bring a wrapped gift costing around $5.00 that pertains to quilting 
or Christmas to play the Dirty Santa game.  Come and have fun! 
 
Susan Churchman, Hospitality Chair 
 

There will be no day meeting in December.  Our next meeting will be January 4, 2024. 
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There was a mistake for Angelique’s business website in the last newsletter. 
The correct website is https://www.mojoquiltsandmore.com/. 

 



Recent Program 

October 5, 2023 – Despite the rain and no electricity, Charlie shared the technique of using grid interfacing to 
accurately sew squares and rectangles. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Recent Sew and Tell 
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LNT’s Patriot Quilt Presentation 
  

November 9, 2023 
3408 College Drive 
Louisville, KY 40299 

 

Join us at G. I. Joe’s VFW post in Jeffersontown for our 
patriot quilt presentation.   
 

  5:45 p.m. Members arrive to set up 
    6:30 p.m. Meet and greet veterans and visitors 
    7:00 p.m. Quilt Presentation 

 

 
  
November Birthdays 
2 Sarah Jane Lynch 
4 Ann Marie Kenny 
4 Charlie Smith 
17 Julie Mackell 
22 Pam Soto 
26 Sherryl Metzmeier 
26 Mary Beth Culver 
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Louisville Nimble Thimbles 
2023 Board of Directors 
 
President   Susan Wolfe  
Vice President   Polly Wagner  
Programs   Debbie Bates 
    Marilou Jacob 
    Barbara Rogers 
    Vicki Meade  
Membership   Bill Briggs  
Secretary   Becky Conkling 
Treasurer   Sandy Davis 
Hospitality   Susan Churchman 
Newsletter   Luann Johnson 
Cuddle Care   Mary Cleary 
Maryhurst   Ruthann Rosch 
Website      Susan Hatton 
Boutique   CJ Joaquin 
    Barbara Wester 
Patriot Quilts   Linda Slye 
    Robbie Altman 
 

For more picture and news, visit us at nimblethimbles.com. 
 

Facebook user?  Come join us on our public site “Louisville 
Nimble Thimbles” and our private group “LNT Members”. 
 
 
 
All content for the December newsletter must be submitted to 
Luann at luannjohnson99@gmail.com by Nov. 20. 
 
 
 
 

Cuddle Care wants to thank all those that donated their time & talents to create 103 fantastic quilts 
that were delivered to Norton Children’s Hospital  this month👏.  Thus far this year we have donated 490 
quilts for the children that are patients there. Several of those quilts were Halloween 🎃 👻 oriented. 
 

We are now working on piecing quilts that revolve around Christmas🤶🎄🎅. This time of year you will be 
able to find mark downs on Halloween, fall, and Christmas fabric so we hope to see several quilts from 
those fabrics turned in to CC for our next delivery. 
 

Thank you, LNT members, for all your hard work throughout the year! 
 

Mary Cleary, Cuddle Care Chair 


